
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1776 

 

09 April 2018 

 

Mr  

 

Email: @btinternet.com 

 

Dear Mr  

 

RE: Referral to Housing Executive 

 

Thank you for your email received on the 4 April 2018 in relation to the green area at 

the back of your property being used as a football pitch.  Unfortunately this falls 

outside the remit of Council and is the responsibility of the Northern Ireland Housing 

Executive, I have outlined contact details below and a link that will allow you to log 

the issues you have identified.  I have also forwarded your email to the PCSP section 

of Council to see if there is any advice or support that they can provide. I will forward 

you their response for your information.    

 

Northern Ireland Housing Executive  

Waterside Office 

2 Glendermott Road, Waterside  

Derry BT47 1AU  

Tel: 03448 920 900 Email: waterside@nihe.gov.uk 

Area Manager: Eddie Doherty 

Assistant Area Manager: Gerry Deeney 

Asst Housing Serv Manager: Norma Buchanan 

Monday to Friday 9.30am - 4.00pm (Closing at 12.30pm on Thursdays).  

 

https://www.nihe.gov.uk/forms/AntiSocialBehaviour/default.aspx  

 

It may also be worth raising the issue with the PSNI.   

 

Yours sincerely 

FOI Team 
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